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_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
From 2011 the group will end its financial year on 30th June.  
 
This decision has been made after reviewing the constitution, and will mean that the 
treasurer will have time to produce true and accurate accounts which can be verified 
by the Auditor before the AGM in October.   
 
This will bring our accounting in line with other groups and societies and with best 
practice. 
 


